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FOPJS have appointed two co- chairs for the PTA Denise Hill and Katy
Quintana. Thank you to Sarah Adsett for all her hard work over the last few
years. We are excited to get stuck in to some fundraising for Patcham
Juniors. We are always on the lookout for ideas, help and anyone who wants
to raise money for the school, please drop us a message on
friendsofpatchamjunior@gmail.com or join us at our next PTA meeting on
Thursday 25th April 7pm at The Longman

F undraising heroes - get inspired

e -
Year 5’s Sitara, Carla, David,
Thomas and Edwin had a cake and
book sale. Sitara baked the cakes
and Carla made their branded T-
Shirts, they raised £62.95 which
ey will contribute towards the
{rhool library. What an enterprising
b/D'ch, we think you're absolutel
ace.

Jim Hughes who smashed his
target of £250 and raised just
over £700 for the school
playground by taking part in
Brightons 10K run. Thank you
so much, what a difference
that money will make to our
school.




What we’ve

raised since

January

total raised since

d January is £5840.80




